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Dear Power Siting Board, I am concerned cause you have not answered any of our communities
questions and concerns, but just keep pushing forward. We the residents of this local community
ARCADIA not FINDLAY want answers to our comments. When publicly commenting you need to
respond to our comments. Several local residents have pointed out there are eagles in the project
site. Something needs to be done so Leeward notes this and they get the proper protection they
need. They have a nest and babies. Why isn't it a conflict of interest that our local hearing is in the
community of one of the board members but not our local community. Please step up and do
better. Be more transparent with our community. Thank you. 
Rachelle Harmon
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